
NOTICE FOR SOLICITATION OF LICENSE CONTRACTORS FOR THE CITY  
OF BESSEMER ECONOMIC & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT  

DEPARTMENT  
  
  
  
The City of Bessemer is seeking Licensed Contractors to provide Housing Rehabilitation 
services through a program funded by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development’s Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program.  Persons or 
firms interested in taking part in the program will be vetted based on provision of the 
following information (must be current):   
  

 Proof of General Liability Insurance ($1,000,000 minimum).   
 Proof of Alabama Homebuilder License or General Contractor’s License. 
 EPA Lead-Safe Certification Firm / Individual Certificate.  
 City of Bessemer Business License and Workman Compensation Insurance.  
 Section 3 Certification.  
 A list of references is required.  

  
All interest parties are encouraged to contact the City of Bessemer’s Economic and 
Community Development Department during normal business hours at 205-424-4060, 
ext. 4232 or via email at tnorris@bessemeral.org if there are additional questions.  
 
Information must be received by noon on Wednesday, January 31, 2024.  
 


